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bewrg sed 19 August 1980

In the absence of the Prime Minister
who is at present taking a short holiday,

I am writing to thank you for your letter of
15 August.

I will certainly ensure that your letter
is brought to Mrs. Thatcher's attention on
her return and I know she would wish me to
thank you most sincerely for sending her the
details of the Yalta Memorial sculpture.

With all best wishes,

CAROI INE STEPHENS

Mrs, Angela Conner







